
 

Voices of Hertfordshire Primary Meeting Minutes October 2024 10 – 1130am 

Activity Findings  Actions 

Stormbreak – word relay – a 
chance to get the brains working  

Children took part in the activity well 
and found that the phrase was ‘This is 
Me’ which links into the theme of 
todays meetings 

N/A 

Plans for children (One plans, 
EHCP’s, medical, any plans for 
young people) – How could young 
people have a voice in these plans?  
The role of the SENCO, Teacher and 
TA in supporting you in school 
 

Really good discussion and some 
amazing key phrases:  

1. Said – SENCO makes everyone 
happy! 

2. Teachers and teaching assistant 
get to know you and help you 
learn.  

3. The SENCO helps with mental 
health 

4. The SENCO helps you feel 
included 

5. SENCO helps with mental health 
and people who have problems 
like ADHD, ASD, ADD, stutter 
and many more 

6. Some teachers help you read or 
read to you if you have a need 
like dyslexia 

7. (Picture of umbrella) with word 
adjustment underneath. 

N/A 

BREAK – Refreshments provided by host school.  

THIS IS ME? 
You may have a hidden need / 
disability.  If someone met you they 
would not know.  Can you think of 
things you could say to help people 
understand about your needs? 

All drew This is Me pictures which can 
be viewed here: Voices of Hertfordshire 
(@voicesofhertfordshire) • Instagram 
photos and videos  

N/A 

Social media takeover day 
We are giving Voices of 
Hertfordshire the chance to be in 
charge of Hertfordshire county 
council, Voices of Hertfordshire, 
Services for young people and 
Health social media channels for 
the day on the 3rd December 2024 
as part of World Disability Day.  
This is your chance to air your 
views on what is good and what 
could be better with regards to 

All schools:  
Take back to school task for November meetings.  How will 
the young people provide social media content for 
#SENDtakeover2024  

https://www.instagram.com/p/DBLyD6Roy_i/
https://www.instagram.com/p/DBLyD6Roy_i/
https://www.instagram.com/p/DBLyD6Roy_i/


special education needs support in 
Hertfordshire 

Any questions please let Sarah know on sarah.stevens2@hertfordshire.gov.uk 
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